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22.1.21 

 

Dear Families 

 

It has been super to see the work that children are completing and uploading to their 

eclassrooms, or sending photos in via hello@mounthawke.org.  We very much 

appreciate the effort that you are putting into juggling home, work and school and 

know that it is a very difficult balance to find.  We also know that many families are 

relishing the time together.  Truly, one size does not fit all, so please do contact us if there 

are any issues or concerns, or celebrations.   

 

The children’s teachers are marking work when it is uploaded and giving feedback too, 

so do encourage your child to look back at these comments.  We are 

beginning to use Mote in Google Classroom for Key Stage Two too, so if 

you see that your child has a voice message, it is their teacher giving 

verbal feedback.   

 

Wellbeing Sessions 

By today, you will have received an invitation for your child to join a Google Meet (Years 

1-6) or a Teams Meet (Mousehole).  This follows the letter that went out on Wednesday, 

detailing how we are going to safeguard all of our children and adults during these 

meetings.  Your child’s teacher may post a message in their eclassroom telling them 

more about this first meeting.  It is a very exciting opportunity for the children working at 

home to see their friends and teacher and have a catch up, but is of course optional. 

Free Data SIM Cards 

We have just received a limited number of Free Data SIM cards.  These can be put into a 

smart laptop or dongle, or a smartphone to tether a device to the hotspot on the phone 

and will give 30GB for 90 days.  Please let us know if you would benefit from one of these. 

 

Communications 

Remember to use the email hello@mounthawke.org or phone 01209 890230 if you need 

to speak to one of us or let us know about something or share something with us. 

 

All of us here at school would like to wish you a very happy and safe weekend. 
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